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May 30, 2017 
 
 
 
Wasilla Noon Rotary Club 
P.O. Box 
Wasilla, AK 99654 
 
Dear Rotary Members, 
 
The Matsu Sertoma Club would like to thank the Wasilla (Noon) Rotary Club for their 
support of our base-line hearing screening program.  The new hearing screening booth 
you provided will dramatically increase our ability to take the screenings to the 
community.  Enabling Matsu Sertoma in our mobile hearing unit to more efficiently 
deliver free hearing screenings to more than 90,000 members in over 24 cities of the 
Mat-Su community (an area the size of New Jersey). 
 
Matsu Sertoma will endeavor to collaboratively work with all local hearing health 
specialists, doctors and agencies, drawing attention to the rising problem of noise-
induced hearing loss due to recreational exposure to loud sounds.  Specifically among 
young people 12-34 years in the low- to middle-income families. 
 
Your help in our undertakings to educate and provide free base-line hearing screenings 
to our community has gone far beyond what words can convey.  All we can say is 
“thank you” for helping us realize our vision…hearing health in the Matsu. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jean Stanefski 
Jean Stanefski, President  
Mat-Su Sertoma Club 


